Guadalupe and Maria Hernandez

Services for infant female twins, Guadalupe and Maria Hernandez, were to be held at 1 p.m. today in Mount Hope Cemetery Chapel.
They were stillborn Thursday, Jan. 29, 2004, in Logansport Memorial Hospital.

They were the daughters of Ema Hernandez and Eric Laureano, both of Logansport.

Father Michael McKinney officiated at the services. Burial was in the Baby Walk of Mount Hope Cemetery.

Kroeger Funeral Home is in charge of arrangements.
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